La Crosse City Clerk
400 La Crosse Street
La Crosse, WI 54601

16 September 2020

Ignacio Morales
115 5" Avenue South
La Crosse, WI 54601

To The City Clerk and/or Counsel of La Crosse,

My name is Daniel Bra * e and | am dictating this letter on behalf of Ignacio Morales. Owner and
operator of Las Margaritas family restaurant located at 115 5" Avenue South in the city of La
Crosse.

Mr. Morales is interested in gaining the cities permission to either transfer his current liquor
license or apply for a new liquor license regarding a new location. Mr. Morales’s new venture
will be located at 2505 State Road in the city of La Crosse. This new location, with the cities
permission, will offer family dinning with both indoor seating and an eventual outside patio
option. This location would also like to offer Cantina seating and possess the ability serve beer,
wine, and spirit options. Mr. Morales’s new location would operation hours as follows:

Sunday — Thursday...... 11am — 10pm

Friday and Saturday.... © 1am — 11pm

We thank you for your time in considering this request.

Sincerely,
Tahacio Moredes

Ignacio Morales
Las Margaritas
(608) 397-1148




